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Due to COVID-19 we are operating a virtual school. Please contact 

office@wfs.worcs.sch.uk and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 
 
 

This week, Chloe,  one of our sixth formers, has had reply from Boris Johnson in 
response to her letter “hoping he gets well soon and sorts out schools going back!” 
 

 
I wonder what Boris would 
make of Mrs G’s new ‘social 
distancing’ hat and mask – 
courtesy of Sarn??? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WOODLANDS Class theme is ‘Around the World in 80 Days’ – this week they went to Egypt 
on their virtual travels! 

 

 

 
 
Whilst BEECH Class have been getting crafty 
this week and enjoying matching tasks. 
 
 
 
 

 
BIRCH Class have loved our transport topic! Riley has been busy making boats out of 
different vegetables and naming all the ingredients, Imogen made an amazing plane and 
Joseph has made a fantastic shiny boat! We have also been busy practicing our phonics too! 
Great work Birch class!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
CHERRY Class have been 
learning about habitats 
and about the life cycle 
of frogs. They made a 
frog jump game too.  

 

This week ELM Class have been learning about the story of The Enormous Turnip. 
We have been talking about the story and trying to use longer sentences, making 
biscuits shaped like the characters and some of us have even been using our toys 
to retell the story!  
 

 



So what have our budding chefs and gardeners been up to recently? 

 
 
 

 
Lots of students have been out enjoying the sunshine 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Tom helped shear the fleece 

of a sheep and bag it up! 

After 
Before 

And has anyone else been 
tempted to try the ‘Covid Cut’? 
 

Lots of Birthdays have been 
happening during lockdown...but 
they still need to be celebrated! 
 



And finally...Something for your diary! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday 3rd June at 2:30pm, Parent Zone are hosting a live assembly exclusive to our 
school. Our pupils will be familiar with “Be Internet Legends” as they followed the 
programme on safer internet day. The assembly will be hosted on YouTube and there will be 
plenty of shout outs for our pupils. The assembly is all about internet safety and is massively 
beneficial for pupils and parents alike so please tune in. It is aimed at secondary students 
but invitation by a text will be sent out nearer the date to a range of classes. Enjoy!  
 
 
Please find below information from our Communication Team which is also 
linked to information on our Wyre Forest School You Tube Channel – have you 
been looking at it? There are lots of videos of fun things to do and stories being 
told! 
 
 


